
Waimea Trails and Greenways
MEETING NOTES

April 13, 2009

PRESENT:   Clem Lam,   Avi Okin, Sam Murray, Leningrad Elairionoff, 
Tommy Sing

1. Last week we met on the trail to do light trail maintenance work - 
weeding, weed whacking debris clearing.

2. Money - there are questions about where the original money from the  
Feds through the ISTEA and TEA21 funding has gone to - other 
enhancement projects? When we were dropped from the STIP back in 
November of 2008, did we loose that money?
There is talk about $600,000 in stimulus money - when does that kick 
in? The County bond float with ear marked money for Waimea Trails 
and Greenways - how is that money accessed?

3. Fence for next work day -  We would need the fence to be in place 
before May 17 - that is a month away. According to Bob Fitzgerald 
(Clem spoke with him at a meeting in Waimea last Thursday) he said 
the County procurment process may make that impossible - we need 
to try - the County has the money in the Bike fund.

4.  Lodge - need to follow up with Daniel Chung to see if Bank of Hawaii 
Trust will go along with the friendly condemnation, James needs to 
get County moving on it if it is OK.

5. North Hawaii news - we should strive to get an article out in the paper 
a couple of times each month - we just need to send an article to Ron 
Eland and most likely if it is ready, he will print it. Avi will come up 
with an article about the trail being open and signs being posted - 
Clem to send Avi a photo and Ron's email.

6. Schedule - according to the schedule, 95% drawing should be 
completed, the SCAP should be submitted for review and the final 
complete application should be done for the CLMR.
Please verify this with David Imata to see if we're on track.

cc. James Komata, David Imata, Robert Fitzgerald, Billy Kenoi
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